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Surbiton 
Surrey 
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Tel: 020 8399 5344 
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Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Wednesday 27th November 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 Design and Technology  
 

In the week commencing Monday 9th December, children will be researching, designing and creating an 
insect hotel as part of their Design and Technology unit. Children will be sawing pieces of wood and it would 
be very much appreciated if parent helpers are able to assist with this. If you are interested in helping, please 
see additional information below and let the School Office know by Friday, 6th December. 
 

Event Supporting on Design and Technology day 

Where Grand Avenue Primary School – children’s classrooms 

When Tuesday 10th December 2024 at 11:00am – 12:15pm 

Additional information Resources will be provided. Parents to support with sawing. 

 
Once completed, children in Year 5 would like to invite their parents/carers to their classrooms to celebrate 
and view their final product. 
 

Event DT class Gallery 

Where Grand Avenue Primary School – children’s classrooms (please wait outside the 
external door) 

When Friday 13th December 2024 at 2:45pm 

Additional information Children can leave with their parents/carers once they have viewed the gallery. 
Children attending after school clubs will attend as usual and will be supervised 
in the classroom until the end of the school day.   
 
We ask that you collect any siblings at the usual time so to minimise disruption 
across the school.  

 
Thank you for your support. We hope your child enjoys creating their products.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 team 
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